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Smart City 

April 18, 2005 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 
ATTN: Central Records 
P.O. Box 13326 
Austin, TX 7871 1 

Re: Project No. 30238 
Project N m  

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to advise the Public Utility Commission of Texas that Smart City Networks, LP has 
only 25 Full-time employees in the state of Texas. We are therefore requesting a waiver of the 
required WD and HUB reports for the project numbers mentioned above. 

If, in the future, our Full-time employee count exceeds 25, we understand that we would then be 
required to file the WD and HUB reports. 

If you have any questions, or need further information, please direct all correspondence to my 
attention at 3720 Howard Hughes Pkwy, Ste 190, Las Vegas, NV 89109. 

Teresa Gilbert 
Financial Analyst 
Smart City Networks, LP 

encl. 

cc: file 

3720 Howard Hughes Parkway, Suite 190, Las Vegas, Nevada 89109 phone (702) 943-6000 fax (702) 943-6001 
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Julie Parsley 

Paul Hudson 

Barry T. Smitberman 

Commissioner 

Chairman 

Commissioner 

W. Lane Lanford 
Executiire Director Public Utility Commission of Texas 

March 3,2005 

Facilities Communications International, Ltd. 
28 W. Grand Ave. 
Montvale, NJ 07645 

Dear Facilities Communications International, Ltd.: 

All telecommunications utilities are required to report annually their progress and efforts to 
improve workforce diversity and contracting opportunities for small and historically 
underutilized businesses pursuant to PUC SUBST. R. 26.85 and PUC SVSST. R. 26.80. The 
workforce diversity (WD) and historically underutilized business (HUB) reports for 2004 were 
due on December 30,2004. 

The Commission's records indicate that your WD and HUB reports for 2004 have not been filed. 
Please file your annual reports in the following projects: 

1) annual 2004 WD reports are to be filed in Project No. 30238. 
2) annual 2004 HUB reports are to be filed in Project No. 30240. 

The forms for each of the HUB and WD filings may be found on the Commission's website at: 

http://www . ~ u c .  state.tx.us/telecomm/foms/index.cfin 

Failure to file your 2004 HUB and WD reports may result in the imposition of 
administrative penalties against your company. 

If you have questions regarding these reports please contact Janis Ervin, Telecommunications 
Division, at (512) 936-7372. 

Sincerely, 

L(&bi.m H J - M  
Katherine H. Farrell 
Staff Attorney 
Legal and Enforcement Division 
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